













ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs V. A Bradley

Caring, Succeeding, Flourishing, whilst carrying our values in our HEARTs I can do all things through Christ because he gives me strength. Philippians 4:13

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for taking an interest in our Headteacher vacancy at All Saints First School in Standon. The Governors are proud of our school and are committed to appointing a highly motivated and inspirational headteacher who can deliver our vision.

We are looking for a leader who will create an environment that will enable and challenge our children, staff and school community to strive for excellence and achieve their full potential. The person specification provides a more comprehensive list of qualities we are looking for, but in essence we wish to appoint somebody who is able to successfully build on the progress made since our recent Ofsted, and work closely with the Governing Body, and dedicated, hardworking staff to drive the school forward to achieve its maximum potential.

We are a small rural church school with a big presence in the local community. 'Caring for each other, succeeding together' is our school motto and we are committed to providing a happy, caring and stimulating environment for our pupils, where they are encouraged to learn independently, develop their own Christian spirituality and to seek high standards. More information about our school can be found on our website at www.allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk

If you believe that you share our vision and values and have the leadership skills, qualities and expertise to meet the demands of this role, we very much look forward to hearing from you.

We strongly encourage potential applicants to visit the school and this can be arranged by emailing me at ehall@allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk

Yours sincerely

Emillie Hall Chair of Governors